
Home Learning – Nursery 15.06.2020 

The Very Hungry Caterpillar – Eric Carle 

During the summer term in Nursery learn about mini beasts. One of the stories we like to 

share is The Very Hungry Caterpillar by Eric Carle. Please use the link below which will take 

you to the story: 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=75NQK-Sm1YY&safe=true  

Watch the story or if you have a copy of the book a home you may choose to read it. When 

listening to the story ask your child questions such as:  

Where do you think butterflies come from? What colour have the butterflies been that you 

have seen? What did the caterpillar eat on Monday? What happened to the caterpillar at the 

end of the story?  

Activity Ideas: 

1. Retell the story verbally, talking about your favourite parts. 

2. Draw a story map that sequences events as they happen in the story. 

3. Draw a picture of your favourite character and label. 

4. Create a scene from the story using materials of your choice. 

5. Count the number of different foods and sort them into food groups. 

6. Create a plate that shows a healthy balanced diet.  

Any of the activities that you complete please send us photographs and descriptions to 

bps.eyfshomelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk we will then share them on the school website with 

your permission.  
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